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Comments: I feel that using prescribed burns in Wilderness Areas is inconsistent with the Wilderness Act.  I

would urge the Forest Service to not introduce human manipulation(through fire) in designated Wilderness areas.

In my opinion, the proper policy is to let natural, lightning caused fires to clear out undergrowth and elements

inclined to burn.  Please, no human set fires in designated Wilderness areas.


